ALAMEDA COUNTY
HEALTH CARE SERVICES

AGENCY
DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director

Aldineaa LounLy bb‘:l-:)b\')
Environmental Health Services
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy%, #250
Alameda CA 94502-657
(510)567-6700 FAX(510)337-9335

April 25, 1996
StID # 4240

Ms. Deborah David

c/o Lebovits and David

Two Century Plaza

2049 Century Park East, Suite 3100
Los Angeles, CA 90067

Re: Second Extension for Submittal of Risk Evaluation for 106-110
Hegenberger Rd., Oakland CA 94621

Dear Ms. David:

Our office received the April 19, 1996 request for an additional
extension to conduct a risk assessment for the above site. We
have also spoken with Mr. David Tight of Philip Environmental.
Based on his need for additional time to prepare the risk
assesment and the perceived "low groundwater risk" for this site,
our office grants your extension to May 30, 1996.

You may contact me at (510) 567-6765 if you have any questions
regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

Brcoe, M Ll

Barney M. Chan
Hazardous Materials Specialist

c: Mr. D. Tight, Philip Environmental, 5901 Christie Ave., Suite
501, Emeryville, CA 94608
Ms. C. Gordon, SWRCB Division of Clean Water Programs, UST

Cleanup Fund, P.O. Box 944212, Sacramento CA
94244-2120
G. Coleman, files
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